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From: Media@ec.gc.ca 

Hello Dan, 

 The first portion of the response pertains to your October 2, 2023 enquiry, regarding the 

publication of Notices of intent and reports that were previously provided. 

 With regard to your request on geoengineering, I would like to reiterate that Environment 

and Climate Change Canada (ECCC) continues to track and monitor developments on this 

emerging topic. At this time, geoengineering concepts, or potential technologies, are still in 

the early stages of development, with significant further study and consideration still 

needed.  
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